
 

 

Ocean Network Express (Europe) Ltd. 

6th Floor, 20 Churchill Place,  

London E14 5GY United Kingdom 

Co.Reg.No. 10771880 

 

October 22, 2019 
 
 
Dear Valued ONE Customer, 

 
 
 

Trans-Atlantic AL2 Service – Terminal Change at Charleston, SC 
 

We wish to advise the upcoming terminal change at the Port of Charleston, SC for the 
AL2 Service. 
With the arrival of the below westbound & eastbound voyages, the Charleston port calls 
will move from “North Charleston Terminal (NCT)” to Wando-Welch Terminal (WWT). 
 
 
First AL2 vessel calling at WWT Terminal will be as follows: 
• MV Chacabuco voyage 003W/E ETA/ETD Charleston October 30th/31st, 2019  
 
 
Please also refer to our published schedule. 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account 
representative for additional support.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 
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